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MEMO: BFD 2011-04-01 
To:       District Directors, State and Church Leaders, all Members and Blessed Families 
From:   National Blessed Family Department 
Re:      REMINDER – MARRIAGE AND PERSONAL GROWTH TELECLASS 2 
           Moving Forward: Understanding and Achieving Positive Change in Myself and Others 
           Wednesday, April 6, 2011, 9:30 PM EST [6:30 PM PST] 
Date:   April 4, 2011 
We wish to remind you of the upcoming webinar for members, couples, counselors and pastors, sponsored 

by the Blessed Family Department. The class will take place on Wednesday, April 6, 2011 at 9:30 PM EST 

(New York time), 6:30 PM PST (California time). The topic is "Moving Forward: Understanding and 

Achieving Positive Change in Myself and Others." Our presenter is John Williams, an experienced 

Unificationist counselor and marriage educator who holds a master’s degree in Marriage and Family 

Therapy. John’s first teleclass, held February 23rd, was an overwhelming success. Nearly 100 people 

participated, responding with enthusiasm and appreciation for the material presented.  
This program is beneficial for couples, but is also for anyone seeking personal growth or working to 

overcome challenges in their life of faith. It will offer helpful strategies and practices for counselors and 

pastors who are trying to help others foster change in their lives as well. This class will be presented in a 

webinar format. The presentation will be given in the first 50 to 60 minutes of the webinar, with Q & A and 

discussion to follow. Participants should have a computer with microphone and speakers, and online 

access. A headset with a USB connection is best to participate, but not mandatory. They should register 

immediately to receive updates and information before the class, join promptly, and participate at least 

until the presentation is complete. During the class, questions can be submitted either verbally or in written 

form. 
To participate, go to www1.gotomeeting.com/register/903052240 and register with your name and Email 

address. You will receive updates and instructions on how to access the webinar and participate in the class. 

You must register by Monday, April 4th to receive course materials.  
Additional programs will be held every six weeks. Stay tuned for the schedule of future classes. We 

appreciate your continued support of our district and national BFDs in their work to strengthen our families 

and spread the breaking news of True Parents’ love through the Blessing. 
Sincerely, 

  
Rev. Joshua Cotter 
Executive Vice President 
Unification Church - USA 

Rev. Philip Schanker 
Director, Blessed Family Department 
Unification Church - USA 

 
 


